
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 4/13/2018 9:46:13 AM

Subject: FW: HELP WITH INSURANCE RENEWAL LICENSE ~ Website email from RON 
HASKELL

Update on Kyle Haskell, Ron Haskell’s son.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Julian Barton [mailto:jbarton@doi.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 4:35 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: HELP WITH INSURANCE RENEWAL LICENSE ~ Website email from RON HASKELL
 
Catherine,
 
Mr. Kyle Haskell has been reinstated and is now officially a licensed insurance producer in SC.
 
Have a great weekend!
 
Julian
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 3:25 PM
 
To: Julian Barton <jbarton@doi.sc.gov>
 
Subject: FW: HELP WITH INSURANCE RENEWAL LICENSE ~ Website email from RON HASKELL
 

WARNING 

This is an external email. DO NOT CLICK links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know 
that the content is safe.

Julian, Please do what you can to help this gentlemen. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: RON@RONHASKELL.COM [mailto:RON@RONHASKELL.COM] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 10:03 AM
 
Subject: HELP WITH INSURANCE RENEWAL LICENSE ~ Website email from RON HASKELL
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Hoping Kevin could speed along the process of verifying/completing the renewal process which needed 
fingerprinting for my son, Kyle Haskell. This was an unknown requirement until the license was not renewed 
on 3/31/18. He already held an active license for years in Life and Health, he had fingerprinting done in another 
state that he resided in recently and held a license there. So, we did not know it was necessary. His 
fingerprinting was completed at 4:40 pm on 4/2/18 by Indentigo. Results were emailed directly to DOI that day.
Thanks for your help!
 

RON HASKELL
 
302 N MAIN ST
 
ANDERSON, SC 29621
 
864.314.6388


